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PAMELA WINTER SELECTED 
FOR 2024 KANSAS EMERGING 
LEADERS
 

Pamela Winter, a senior associate in Armstrong Teasdale’s Kansas City office, 
has been selected for the 2024 Kansas Emerging Leaders program. She is one of
20 individuals selected to participate in the statewide program designed to 
enhance and motivate young leaders.

The program, an initiative of Leadership Kansas, provides leadership training 
and mentorship opportunities and empowers participants to build a network 
with fellow Kansans committed to the state’s success. Through five monthly 
sessions held across the state, participants learn more about topics important 
to Kansans and become better equipped for leadership responsibilities in their 
careers and communities.

Winter, a member of the firm’s Litigation practice group, handles a variety of 
civil litigation matters, including catastrophic and personal injury, medical 
malpractice, transportation, premises and retail liability, and construction 
defects. She is a skillful advocate for her clients practicing in both state and 
federal court.
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